
 

 

MEDIA INVITE       11 December 2018 

DAFF MINISTER TO HOST FISHERIES IMBIZO IN PORT ST JOHNS 

The Minister of Agriculture, Forestry and Fisheries, Honourable Senzeni Zokwana invites members of 

the media to the fisheries Imbizo to be held at Port St. Johns in the Eastern Cape Province. The 

Imbizo will focus on fisheries sector. This Imbizo will be an opportunity for the department to engage 

the public on the implementation of government’s Programme of Action, which is aimed at 

improving the lives of ordinary South Africans.   

Port St. Johns has been a focus on Operation Phakisa (harbour development in the area) and the 

Local Municipality together with District Municipality of OR Tambo have been involved in the 

fisheries programmes to assist the fishing community.  

The fishing community is going to be given a chance to interact with the Minister on many issues 

affecting them. 

Details of the event 

Date: Friday, 14 December 2018 

Time: 10:00 

Venue:  Port St. Johns Golf Club, Port St. Johns Local Municipality, Eastern Cape Province 

To RSVP for accreditation, please contact: Ms Merle Van Diemel on 073 301 9400 or Mr Samuel 

Kgatla on 082 738 5237 

For further information contact: 

Khaye Nkwanyana 

Ministry Spokesperson 

MLO.Minister@daff.gov.za 

083 952 9723 

www.daff.gov.za 
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